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Attendees 
Members: Steve Hayes - Chair, John Hernandez - Treasurer, Justin Otto 
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Anaheim on RDA implementation issues with speakers from the Library of Congress, GPO, a vendor, and a local 

library. 

Laurie B. Hall from GPO discussed several topics including details regarding staffing current initiatives. GPO will 

resume contract work in March on the historic shelflist project and numerous small clean-up projects. GPO plans 

to hire an additional cataloger soon.  

Representatives from GPO and the Library of Congress commented on training efforts that will resume for 

implementation of RDA cataloging. Staff training will probably include reviewing archived webinar sessions. 

GPO's RDA cataloging workflow will likely begin with small scale or narrowly focused projects to help staff 

transition to the new cataloging code. 

Jim Noel, Marcive and Tim Byrne, OSTI, gave brief reports on their current projects. 

************************************************************************************************** 

GODORT Legislation Committee  
ALA Midwinter meeting 
January 20, 2012 4-5 PM 
 
Dan Barkley, Chair 
Laura Sare, Recorder 
 
Dan Barkley began the meeting at 4:02 PM and attendees all went around and introduced themselves.  
 
First item of business was that John Stevenson was our councilor to ALA and would take the tributes and 
memorials to the Council of Legislation, Government Information and Statistics (COL-GIS).  
 
 Next was the discussion and edits to the Robert W. Houk memorial resolution. After corrections were made it 
was moved by Shari Laster and seconded by Melanie Sims to accept the changes and new formatting.  
 
Someone mentioned we really needed a projector so that everyone could see the documents being discussed.  
 
Next the Maryellen Trautman resolution was edited and Shari Laster will mark up the changes and resend to the 
committee to look at in the next meeting.  
 
Next the resolution for former Public Printer Boarman was edited partially and Shari, Bernadine Hoduski and Lori 
Smith agreed to work on finishing the edits and sending out a revised edition to the committee.  
 
The meeting on Saturday will be a joint meeting with the ALA/COL/GIS committee at 1:30 PM. Mary Alice Baish 
has been added to the agenda.  
 
Dan Barkley wants to do a resolution about the disappearances and takedown of government information such as 
the Statistical Abstract and the NBII. Dan will take the lead in making this resolution to draft something up for the 
GIS. Laura Sare and Melanie Sims agreed to help draft this resolution. There was some discussion that other 
groups in ALA were also interested in this issue, such as the Social Responsibilities Roundtable, who may want to 
co-sponsor the resolution with GODORT.  There was also discussion on the H.B. 3699 dealing with the NIH 
providing research for free as well as the SOPA/PIPA acts. Dan felt the takedown issue was more vital and 
current. Bernadine Hoduski thought ALA had a resolution already for the SOPA/PIPA issue, like the Copyright 
Committee, the sub-committee of the Legislation Committee.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:05 PM. 
 
Legislation Committee  
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Midwinter 2012 
January 22, 2012 
 
Dan Barkley, Chair 
Laura Sare, Recorder 
 
Meeting began at 8:05 AM. 
 
The Houk resolution was approved at the Friday meeting, so the revisions to the Boarman resolution  were 
discussed. Melanie Sims moved to accept the changes to the Boarman resolution, Laura Sare seconded, and it 
passed unanimously.  
 
The Trautman resolution was discussed and modified, and Melanie Sims moved to accept modified version and 
Shari Laster seconded, and it passed unanimously.  
 
Next the discussion on the Critical Information resolution was discussed. After it was modified, Shari Laster 
moved to accept the draft and Melanie Sims seconded, and it passed unanimously.  
 
Next was discussion on the GIS resolution, the FDLP resolution based on the ACRL letter. After a discussion on 
the resolution, the committee felt it was not fleshed out enough and needed more time to be modified.  
 
It was mentioned that the committee needed to follow the issue on the CRS report on the FDLP. Members need 
to contact their congressman to obtain a copy of this CRS report, which is supposedly to be published in 
February. 
 
PPN changes were made to remove the NAN network language since legislative alerts are now better handled 
through the ALA Washington office and listservs.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:55 AM. 
GODORT Federal Documents Task Force 
OMNI Hotel – Fair Park 2 Room  
Saturday, January 21, 2012, Start:  4:05 p.m.; End: 5:26 p.m. 
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Sometimes, there is a disconnect between what a depository coordinator and library director feel about program.  
To address this discrepancy, there will be an option for anonymity of data. 

State forec
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Response:  Very interested in participating in this 
 
Question:  Library budgets and privately published indexes have come under fire (e.g., databases, cataloging 
services)?  Are there questions that address this? 
Response:  Yes.  Very aware of this concern.  Questions will address this. 
 
Question:  Did you say that there is a tool available before April for virtual meetings? 
Response:  Yes, this needs to be done before April, and we can help you do that…do  not have to be done in just 
one meeting…can be multiple meetings 
 
Question:  Is the state forecast in Survey Monkey format? 
Response:  Different formats are permitted for responses since multiple people may be completing a state 
forecast 
 
Question: Who completes a state forecast?  How is this identified? 
Response:  An addendum will identify this 

Question: Is there an Action plan template? 

Response:  A template is available However, the action plan is primarily goals and initiatives.  This is not 
elaborate…just trying to complement your efforts 

Question:  Will there be other stakeholders survey?  For Agencies?  Users? 
Response: In the plan for future surveys. 
 
Question:  Will you be able to pull subset data?  Specifically, could you pull responses for all public libraries? 
Response: Fantastic idea.  Had planned to do this at focus group level, but would be willing to host virtual 
meeting by library type. 
 
Question:  Is the form still available on FDLP website? 
Response: Yes. 

SEVENTH ORDER OF BUSINESS 
Update on GPO and the Library Services Content Management, continued (LCSM) (Mary Alice Baish, GPO 
– Assistant Public Printer, Superintendent of Documents) 

Baish emphasized that Depository program is at a tipping point.   

Public libraries are especially important for civic engagement.  Program has 1209 libraries, all shapes, forms.  
Every type of library is important to Baish and GPO. 

Baish believes we will be successful if we all pull together.  A lot of time spent developing questionnaire and 
getting feedback. 
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World Bank: A Library Advisory Committee will be struck to gather input about new products. Contact Shana 
Wagger or Jose de Buerba  for more information.  
 

http://connect.ala.org/node/66309
mailto:concannonm@missouri.edu

